

March 20th 2020

Dear Sirs,

As mentioned previously, the health and safety of skaters and staff is and remains World Skate's top priority.

With the current large group restrictions, international travel bans, and World Skate and Dew Tour's dedication to safety, the summer Dew Tour competition scheduled from May 7-10 in Long Beach has been suspended.

We will continue to monitor, together with the organizers, the ever-evolving COVID-19 pandemic to determine the best path forward for the Dew Tour 2020.

Thanks for your understanding.

Best Regards,

Roberto Marotta Secretary General